
From: Russell MW (Michael), MSP
Sent: 18 March 2020 11:21
To: Good, Bobby 
Subject: RE: DUNOON TO GOUROCK FERRY SERVICE
 
Dear Bobby
 
Thank you for this.
 
I have been in touch with the Minister to make my view known and 



The Area Committee has also asked that I contact the Minister for Energy, Connectivity and the Islands 
drawing his attention to the damage that 


